OAKLAND UNIVERSITY

ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP MEETING
December 14, 1964

PRESENT: Messrs, Beardslee, G, Brown, Crowder, Eklund, Hammerle,
Hetenyi; Matthews, McKay, O‘Dowd, Sells, Stoutenburg,
Swanson, Varner,

ABSENT: Messrs, Cammack and Hough,
Chancellor Varner will call a student meeting early next semester to discuss

the state of the University. Messrs, O'Dowd, Sells and Stoutenburg will be
asked to participate,

In response to a letter from Qakland University, Mr, Norman Burns, North
Central Association, indicated that Oakland will be visited in the spring of
1966 for the purpose of accreditation.,

Chancellor Varner asked whether or not Oakland should ask for representation
on MSU committees that were dealing with matiers which would lead to recom-
mendations to the Board that would also affect Oakland University. It was
agreed that it might be inadvisable at this time, and the question is dropped
for now,

Chancellor Varner outlined the various programs that will be undertaken with
the Mott Foundation grant, Mr, Eklund has been named Director and will
spend two thirds of his time in this new program and one third of his time
directing the Oakland University Continuing Education Program,

Mr, Eklund confirmed the participation of Margaret Mead in the series of
Symposia sponsored by the Alumni Education at Oakland University, Miss
Mead will be on campus May 17-18,

Mr. Hetenyi announced that there are 126 students signed up for internship
in the Winter Semester, This is a larger group than he had expected and
wondered what part this group would be of the the graduating classes for April
and August, Mr, Stoutenburg indicated that there would be approximately 140
graduates in April and about 30 in August,

Mr, Stoutenburg announced that the All-University Christmas Party, sponsored
by the Student Finance Committee, is scheduled for December 19,

Mr. Brown stated his concern about the amount of dormitory space available
for new students in the fall, He feels that a minimum of 400 student s will
ask for housing which, by his present estimate, will be 100 more students
than we can accommodaie,

Mr, NcKay reported the National Science Foundation grant obtained by
Mr, Herbert Schuel, and that interviewing is now going on for a Mathematics
Department Chairman,
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